
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

Friday 11 April 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 13  

I hope you are well and are looking forward to a good Easter Break. I also hope that the information 
below around Year 13 Prom and processes for your child’s last few days at NLS prove of use. 
 
I would like to draw to your especial attention the Parent Voice opportunity at the foot of this letter. 
 

Year 13 Prom – Tickets, Medicines, Guidance 

As you know from previous, we have booked the Chesford Grange, Leamington Spa for the prom. This 
is on Monday 30 June. Students can arrive from 18:30 for a 19:00 start with food at 19:30. The evening 
ends at 23:00.  
 
To secure a place and pay please see the item on Parentpay (www.parentpay.com) which is due to 
open on Wednesday 30 April. Payment is required by Monday 5 May.  Please also complete the 
required information, via Parent Pay, to provide consent and emergency details.   
 
In terms of medicine, parents/carers must acquaint themselves with the policy here: Link to Policy on 
Supporting Students with Medical Needs. Parents/Carers will need to ensure they pass on all 
medicines (prescription or over-the-counter ones) with a copy of the Parental Agreement (consent) 
form found on page 6. If you need a paper copy of the form provided for you, please request one at 
sixthform@northleamington.co.uk   
 
Just a reminder that no partners or friends can attend – only existing Year 13 NLS students. If you can 
please reiterate this to your child. Also, while it is unlikely to be necessary, please be aware that if 
there is any issue on the evening (for example, a student becomes unwell) then we may need to 
contact you. It has not been necessary to do this in the past but perhaps best to flag! 
 
Hoodies 

A Leavers Hoodie can be purchased directly from Stitch-Tech (Link for Buying a Hoodie) for £22.50, 
up until Sunday 1 June. 

Please be aware this link profiles both the Year 11 and Year 13 variations so bear in mind when 
selecting. 

* If choosing a name for the reverse of the hoodie please ensure it is suitable (exercise judgement as 
a parent and check with us if unsure) as it will not be possible to be printed if not.   

Exam Leave 

Just a reminder: Friday 9 May marks the final day before Exam Leave for Year 13 – though please be 
aware of the caveats to this. For example, BTEC students will need to remain available until their 
teachers indicate otherwise and we will be making direct contact with those for whom we feel on-
going school contact would be of real benefit.  

We would also urge parents to continue to actively discuss revision strategies with their children: 
where is best to study, how is best to study, when is best to study. 

http://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.northleamington.co.uk/aboutus/policies
https://www.northleamington.co.uk/aboutus/policies
mailto:sixthform@northleamington.co.uk
https://www.stitchtech.co.uk/product-category/school-uniforms/north-leamington-school/nls-hoodies/


 

 

Results Day Year 13 

A reminder that results day for Year 13 is on Thursday 14 August. Results are available between 9am 
and 10am. Students must collect their own results and for any students not able to attend results will 
be e-mailed to their school e-mail address later that day.  

Everything you need to know can be found here: 

Link to Exams Information and Certification Process 

The Sixth Form Team will be on hand to both celebrate with students and to support as required with 
any results and next-step queries. 

Parent Voice 
 
At entry point in Year 12, we gauged parent views on transition and were very appreciative of all the 
kind comments and constructive feedback. At what is now essentially the student exit point, we would 
like to extend to you an opportunity to feedback on the overall Sixth Form experience. Please see 
here: Link to Parent Voice 

Finally, we wish students every success in these examinations as well as in their futures – they have 
been a privilege to work with. 

Thank you to you (their parents) for being so supportive throughout their time in NLS Sixth Form. 

I hope you have a restful and pleasant Easter Break. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Steve Taylor (Senior Assistant Head-teacher – including Head of Sixth Form). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.northleamington.co.uk/learn/assessments-and-exams
https://forms.office.com/e/6xqmJamEUi

